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June 14, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Juan Fritschy, Chief Executive Officer 
Universal Environmental Services LLC 
c/o Michael Schorr, Environmental Health & Safety Manager 
411 Dividend Drive 
Peachtree City, Georgia 30269 
E-mail: mschorr@universalenviro.com 
 
Re:   Case Closure Letter 

OGC Case No. 18-0209 
Universal Environmental Services – Fort Myers Facility 

 EPA ID# FLR000225029 
Lee County – Hazardous Waste 

 
Dear Mr. Schorr: 
 
On May 9, 2018, the referenced Consent Order was signed and executed in order to resolve the 
case.  The conditions of this Order have been satisfactorily completed and we will close this case 
and place it in our inactive file.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Karen Bayly at 
Karen.Bayly@dep.state.fl.us or by phone at (239) 344-5616. 
 
Your cooperation in resolving this case was appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jon M. Iglehart 
Director of 
District Management 
 
JMI 
cc:  Chad Stevens, DEP/OGC  
  

mailto:SouthDistrict@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:mschorr@universalenviro.com
mailto:Karen.Bayly@dep.state.fl.us

